
Y4 MATHS LETTER 

 

Hi Y4, 

 

You have made it to the last week of maths home learning. 

Well done to all of you who have done your home learning 

every week. We are really proud of you and know how 

challenging learning at home has been at times. 

 

This week we are focussing on money.  You will be totalling 

and ordering different amounts of money in lots of different 

ways. There are some videos you can watch to support you 

along the way. Remember to send your maths learning to 

your teachers: 

lhanson@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

tkane@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

 

There are lots of activities on Education City to support your 

learning and keep up your multiplication practise each day 

using TT Rockstars. 

 

Take care and have a lovely (and safe) Summer! 

xx 
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